
Dear joint ways and means committee members 
 
Please support this bill. As an angler I am glad to pay the small increase in fees necessary to support our 
staff of professional biologists.  This is no time to be reducing our ability to properly manage our water 
and fish resources. Thanks for your consideration.  
 
Dean Runyan 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


